Girl Scouts help RCAS

Randolph County Animal Shelter greatly enjoyed
the visit and donations from the Roanoke - Rock
Mills Girl Scout Troop 20221 who shared their love
of animals last Saturday. Visiting are (from left)
Bonnie Pilgrim, Janice Wright, Hannah Henry, Alexis
Cox, Aubrey Pilgrim, Emily Ibarra and Stephanie
Bermudez. Thank you, ladies!




